
 
 
 
 

 
 

 2022 COVID-19 Update # 16 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
I am writing to let you know that the free rapid antigen tests (RATs) package allocated for your 
child/children is ready for collection. 
 
Each child receives an allocation of 20 RATs. This allocation supports the strategy to keep the 
school community COVID-19 safe. Use a RAT to test your child for COVID-19 if they have 
symptoms or are a household close contact. If your child is a close contact, they are permitted to 
attend school, as long as they receive a negative daily RAT result, remain asymptomatic, and 
wear a mask (Year 7 and above).  
 
Students will be receiving the RATs at the end of the day tomorrow, Friday 5 August. Additional 
supplies of RATs are also available from the Health Centre. 
 
If your child has COVID-19 symptoms, they should stay home and be tested. Please continue to 
notify the school if your child tests positive for COVID-19 or if they are a household close contact. 
For more information on testing and isolation requirements, go to the HealthyWA website.  
 
Thank you for your continued efforts in keeping our school COVID-19 safe. 
 
 
 

 
Mr Mark Ashby 
Principal 
mashby@kennedy.wa.edu.au  
 
4 August 2022 
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